
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
Amended Five-Year Capital Improvement Plan 

FY 2023 through FY 2027 
Worcester County, Maryland 

 
The Worcester County Commissioners will conduct a public hearing on the Amended Five-Year Capital 
Improvement Plan (CIP) for fiscal year (FY) 2023 through FY2027.  The CIP is a planning document the County 
will use in preparing future operating budgets, to anticipate future financial needs of the County and to identify 
possible funding resources. The Capital Improvement Plan has been amended to accurately reflect the updated 
projects that will be bonded for FY2023/2024.  The most significant changes are the removal of the Ocean Pines 
Spray Irrigation ($3,250,000) and the update of the Ocean Pines Belt Filter Press project (from $3,550,000 to 
$4,600,000).   Inclusion of a project in the CIP does not constitute a guarantee of funding from the County.  Some 
capital projects will be added, deleted and/or amended as necessary.  As with the Operating Budget, the projects 
for each fund have to be balanced with the resources available in that fund.   

 
PUBLIC HEARING 

Tuesday, May 17, 2022 
at 10:40 A.M. 

in the  
County Commissioners Meeting Room 

Room 1101 - Government Center 
One West Market Street 

Snow Hill, Maryland  21863 
 

Copies of the Worcester County Amended Capital Improvement Plan for FY2023 through FY2027 summary may 
be obtained online at www.co.worcester.md.us.  For additional information, please contact the County 
Administration Office at (410) 632-1194. 

THE WORCESTER COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 


